
The  Prinz  Law  Office
Announces  Opening  of  Los
Angeles  Office  in  Santa
Monica
The Prinz Law Office is pleased to announce the opening of its
new office in Santa Monica.  To read about the opening of the
firm’s new office, please check out the press release issued
in conjunction with the announcement.
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